
From: Zahra Saeed
To: Joseph, Ben; masmanagementllc@gmail.com
Cc: Marinelli, Joanne; Hasson, Robert; Kelly, Jack (R3 Phila.)
Subject: Re: General Notice Letter for the Lefevre Street Container Site
Date: Thursday, April 23, 2020 6:10:10 PM

Ben,

Thank You for your letter. We plan on talking to our attorney next week. We also are in the
process of getting final quotes from different companies for the removal of the soil, we are
hoping to have answers back in the next 2 weeks. I have emailed Mr Kelly so i can speak with
him as well so we are all in the loop. As explained to him before as well, we are trying to find
the best way to handle this, given our limited funds. That is why we had requested help and
guidance from the epa.

I will keep everyone in the loop. Once again, that you for your email.

Regards,

Zahra Saeed.

From: Joseph, Ben <Joseph.Ben@epa.gov>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 5:51 PM
To: Zahra Saeed <zahra@zahrasaeed.com>; masmanagementllc@gmail.com
<masmanagementllc@gmail.com>
Cc: Marinelli, Joanne <Marinelli.Joanne@epa.gov>; Hasson, Robert <Hasson.Robert@epa.gov>;
Kelly, Jack (R3 Phila.) <Kelly.Jack@epa.gov>
Subject: General Notice Letter for the Lefevre Street Container Site
Ms. and Mr. Saeed: attached please find our letter to you regarding 2710 Lefevre street which is also
being sent to you via certified mail. It is EPA’s recommendation that you share this letter with your
attorney and with any insurance company providing you with coverage for this property.
Yours sincerely,
Benjamin Joseph
Environmental Protection Agency Region 3
Superfund & Emergency Management Division
Cost Recovery Section (3SD41)
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